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The National Weather Service has issued a heat advisory for much of the Bay Area, 

including the Santa Cruz Mountains.  

 

With a warm air mass settling over the region until at least mid-week, temperatures are 

expected to be at least 10 degrees and in some cases 20 degrees above normal seasonal 

temperatures. The advisory is in effect from 11 a.m.-7 p.m. Tuesday and Wednesday.  

 

Temperatures in the Santa Cruz area are expected to reach the upper-90s.  

 

When temperatures rise, heat illnesses are possible. Reschedule strenuous activities to the 

early morning or late evening. Do not leave children, the elderly, the disabled or pets in 

vehicles for any length of time. Stay hydrated and out of the direct sun.  

 

Temperatures are expected to cool significantly overnight.  

 


